Notice from Travis County Emergency Services District No. 13

In compliance with the provisions of Chapter 551, Texas Government Code, notice is
hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Travis County Emergency Services
District No. 13 (ESD13) will be in attendance at a workshop with BAT1 on Monday,
January 6, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. The purpose of the gathering is to discuss future growth
and current needs of the District, including discussion of NFPA Standards, pricing and
maintenance of equipment, discussion of inventory, and future needs for the growth of
the fire department. The workshop will be held at the Elgin Fire Station, 111 N. Avenue
C, Elgin, Texas 78621. The gathering will not constitute a meeting of ESD13 even if a
quorum may be present.



